
  

 

 

        30th January 2023 
 
Re: Prom 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
We are writing to you to inform you about our plans for prom 2023. The Tudor Grange Academy 
Kingshurst prom is on Thursday 29th June 2023 at Drayton Manor. This is an opportunity for 
students to see their friends and teachers before they embark on the next stage of their journey.  
 
Further information and details about the event will be shared by Ms. Walker in due course.  
 
We have made it very clear to students that the prom is by invitation only. There is a criterion for 
students to be invited to attend. Students must demonstrate positive behaviour and good 
attendance & punctuality. We will look at this information when deciding who is eligible to be 
invited. We are making this process transparent to students and parents to avoid any 
surprise/disappointment if a student does not get an invitation.  
 
Students who are eligible will then be able to purchase their prom tickets. If they are unable to 
purchase them, this means they have not met the criteria for an invitation.  
 
The expectation for students to be eligible for prom is listed below: 
 
Behaviour: 

• No more than -10 overall negative points (This includes the student’s balance of 
negative/positive awards) 

• No instances of internal exclusions, TATEs or suspensions 
 
Attendance: 

• Attendance to be 95% or above 
 
Punctuality: 

• No more than 5 lates to school  
 
If your child does not meet these expectations, from WB 30-01-23 to WB 17-04-23, which will be 
reviewed by the Bronte and Senior leadership team, then unfortunately the privilege of prom will be 
removed. 
 
We also reserve the right to remove this invitation/other invitations such as the leaver’s assembly if 
any issues of significant concern are raised.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact the academy.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
The Bronte College Team 
Tudor Grange Academy Kingshurst 


